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State of Connecticut

c/o Secretary of the State

P.C. Box 150470

Hartford, CT 06115-0470

Gentleperson:

Please be advised that this office represents Strategic Commercial Realty, Inc. DBA Rawson
Materials (“Applicant”) and Richard L. Gilman, Trustee of the Lawrence M. Gilman 1989 Trust
(“Property Owner”). The Gilman Trust is the owner of a 95 acre, more or less, parcel of land located
on the northerly side of Fitchville Road, the easterly side of Brush Hill Road and the westerly side of
Stockhouse Road in the Town of Bozrah, Connecticut. Rawson Materials has filed an application with
the Town of Bozrah Inland Wetlands and Watercourses Commission for licenses to conduct regulated
activities in conjunction with an earth products excavation, processing and removal operation on that
portion of the Gilman Trust property which is located within the limits of the Industrial-80 Zoning
District located on the easterly side of Brush Hill Road and the westerly side of Stockhouse Road. In
conjunction with the application for licenses to conduct regulated activities, it is anticipated that the
railroad spur line will be reactivated and reconstituted in order to provide a viable means for removing
excavated and processed earth products from the site.

The Town of Bozrah Inland Wetlands and Watercourses Commission has scheduled a public
hearing on owr client’s application for Tuesday, May 5, 2011 at 7:30 p.m. The public hearing will be
held in the Fields Memorial School located 8 Bozrah Street Extension, Bozrah, Connecticut. At the
public hearing, any interested party may appear to voice his opinion either in favor of or in opposition
to the application for licenses to conduct regulated activities in and around inland wetlands and
watercourses in conjunction with the proposed earth products excavation and processing operation.
Testimony taken by the Bozrah Inland Wetlands and Watercourses Commission will be restricted to
testimony which involves impacts to wetlands and watercourses located on the application parcel and in
proximity to it.

The application for licenses to conduct regulated activities, together with the site plan and
supporting documentation relative thereto are on file at the Bozrah Town Hall and may be viewed
during normal business hours.

L.\Strategic Commercial Realty, Inc. DBA Rawson Materials\St of CT 503 letter.doc



State of Connecticut

c/o Secretary of the State
April §, 2011

Page 2

You are being provided with notice of this public hearing due to the fact that you have been
identified as the owner of property which either abuts the application parcel or is located directly across
the street from the application parcel.

Should you desire further information with respect to this application, you may contact either
the Town of Bozrah’s Planning consultant or Wetlands Enforcement Officer by obtaining their contact
information through the Bozrah Town Clerk’s office; or, in the alternative, you may contact this office.

Very truly yours,

HBH/jf
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